
 

 

 

 
 
 
Thursday 1 January 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent 
 
End of Year Rewards Trips  
 
We are delighted to announce that we are currently in the process of planning our end of year 
rewards trips for July 2024. 
 
To assist us in the planning and costing of these trips, we ask that you complete the following form 
to register your child’s interest End of Year Reward Trips 2024.  Registering your child’s interest 
does not mean your child is committed to attending the trip. Please be advised that this form will 
close on Monday 12 February 2024. 
 
Once plans have been finalised, parents will receive a second letter to confirm the cost, timing, and 
any other relevant information.  
 
Please note that following the Autumn Term 1 Update letter, we have revised the dates of the Year 
8 and 10 trips.  
 
The updated trip dates are as follows: 
 
Wednesday 17 July - Year 7 - Banham Zoo 
Wednesday 17 July - Year 8 - Riverside Entertainment Day  
Thursday 18 July - Year 10 – Paintballing  
Thursday 18 July - Year 9 - Chessington World of Adventures 
 
If you have any questions regarding the above, please do not hesitate to contact us by telephone or 
via enquries@caisteracademy.org.uk.  
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
 

Mrs R Ford 
Assistant Principal 
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=yu1GLt0A20uVy2z1Ys-7pDJqmxdGBndGoOzVITxSKt1UMFNSN0NQVk9QWlZTR0oxMzE0TFFCOTJHQy4u
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